
 

 
 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT MEETING 
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2017 – 6:30 P.M. 
CITY HALL CITY COMMISSION CHAMBERS 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 

 
 

 
  Cumulative Attendance 
  6/2017 through 5/2018 
Board Members Attendance Present Absent 
Douglas Reynolds, Chair P 4 0 
Howard Nelson P 3 0 
Eugenia Ellis P 4 0 
Blaise McGinley P 4 0 
Patrick McTigue P 4 0 
Fred Stresau P 3 1 
S. Carey Villeneuve P 1 3 

Alternates    
Norman Ostrau P 3 1 
 
Staff 
Lynn Solomon, Assistant City Attorney 
Cynthia Everett, City Attorney 
Mohammed Malik, Zoning Administrator 
Burt Ford, Interim Zoning Chief 
Anthony Fajardo, Director, Department of Sustainable Development  
Teresa Wright, Admin Aide 
Brigitte Chiappetta, Prototype, Inc. 
 
Communication to the City Commission 
Motion made by Mr. Nelson, seconded by Ms. Ellis, to ask the City Commission to 
instruct staff to research and recommend updates to the liquor spacing requirements 
under the City code to reflect the modern reality of businesses within the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  In a roll call vote, motion passed 8-0.           
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